
 
 

   

03rd September, 2024 

 

To 

BSE Limited 

Listing Dept. / Dept. of Corporate Services 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001  

 

Scrip Code: 526638 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,                       

         

Sub:  Intimation of new brand logo of the Company. 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that the Company has launched new 

brand logo of the Company on 03rd September, 2024. 

 

The new logo of the Company is herein below: 

 
 

 
 

We would like to inform you that we will continue to use the earlier logo as well. However, 

the new logo signifies strength and protection which are two of the important features of the 

Company’s products. We aim to convey to our customers that our products are strong, 

durable and capable of protecting their valuable goods. 

 

We would like to further inform you that due to the launch of new brand logo, there will be 

no change in the nature of business of the Company. 

 

Kindly take the above on your record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Texel Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Shubham Kiran Shah 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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